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From: Allen Arntsen
To: Transportation Commission
Cc: Evers, Tag; Foster, Grant; Callaway, Renee
Subject: Cannonball path
Date: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 12:05:49 PM

Greetings.  The purpose of this note is to express my strong support for the completion of the
Cannonball bike path that is a part of  item 12 on the April 28 TC agenda.  This is as exciting as it is
long overdue.  I am a frequent user of the path, including the unfortunate Fish Hatchery Road
portion where the path ends and eagerly look forward to the completion behind Capitol Newspapers
and via Bowman Field.  Thank you for supporting this critical link in the bike path network. 
 
Allen Arntsen
821 South Shore Drive
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